
Something from the “George, you have to be kidding file.”  Dr. Carter announced a faculty search 
on Tuesday that is to close “at the end of the week”.  Why even bother to tell the faculty?  
Obviously neither he nor Dean Williams are interested in faculty input. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: cob-ecfinintbus-bounces@usm.edu [mailto:cob-ecfinintbus-bounces@usm.edu] On Behalf Of 
George Carter 
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2007 2:32 PM  
To: cob-ecfinintbus@usm.edu  
Cc: 'Alvin Williams' 
Subject: [Cob-ecfinintbus] Instructor Search 

To EFIB Faculty: 

The Dean approved a faculty search for an Instructor of Economics with collateral duties as Director, 
Center for Economic Education.  Bill Gunther and Akbar Marvasti graciously agreed to serve on a search 
committee with me.  I initiated the paperwork just before going to the Western Economics Association 
annual meeting last week, and we will close the search at the end of this week.  

Best, 

George 
 


